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She Is Not Your Rehab

Lithgow Cares and Lithgow Community Projects
were proud to host Mataio and Sarah Brown -
founders/ authors of She Is Not Your Rehab, for a
keynote presentation and a half day training event
at the Maldhan Ngurr Nurra Lithgow
Transformation Hub in November.

Mataio and Sarah Brown engage communities in
the subject of domestic violence prevention to
advocate for violence free communities.

Over 90 community sector staff and
community members (including local
school students) attended the keynote
presentation.

Over 20 community sector staff attended
the training session.



Any ideas for a name?

LCP is inviting name suggestions for the
new Core and Cluster facility in Lithgow,
and at the same time, we will be re-naming
the existing Lithgow Women and Children’s
Crisis Centre.

We’d welcome your suggestions via the QR
code below.

Core and Cluster
update

The new Lithgow Core and Cluster
building development has been approved.
This has been made possible by the hard
work of the team at Housing Plus. 

We’re hoping that construction may
commence in April 2025, with an expected
build time of around 16 months.

We will soon be involved in consultation
for furniture, fixtures and equipment for
our Core and Cluster project.

Portland Fun Day
LCP joined Lithgow Cares and other local
organisations at the Portland Fun Day in October
2024.

Lithgow Cares was grateful to receive grant
funding from Energy Australia to support its
Portland Fun Day this year.



Accessibility & 
Inclusion
Lithgow Community Projects are
seeking feedback about accessibility
and inclusion. 

How could we make our service more
accessible and inclusive?

Have your say by emailing:
admin@lcpinc.org, 
or by telephone (02) 6351 2230

Other Feedback

We’d love to hear from you. Feedback can
be provided by clicking on the link in our
website: 
https://www.lcpinc.org/

Annual Report 2024

2024 Annual Report

Have you seen our 2024 LCP Annual Report?
It’s available on our website:

Culture Canvas

LCP recently took part in a Culture Canvas
workshop, facilitated by Marika Kelly from
Meraki People.

We really can’t thank Marika enough for
supporting the LCP team to define priorities,
purpose, values and to document LCP’s
culture - we found it to be a positive team-
building experience. We’re looking forward
to sharing the results.

Other Training

Staff at LCP also recently completed
mandatory Managing Aggressive Behaviours
and First Aid training.

https://www.lcpinc.org/
https://www.lcpinc.org/lcpannualreport2022


Mon 23/12/2024: 9:00am-4:00pm
Tue 24/12/2024: 9:00am-12:00noon
Wed 25/12/2024: Closed
Thu 26/12/2024: Closed
Fri 27/12/2024: Closed
Mon 30/12/2024: 9:00am-4:00pm (limited staff - please call 1800 664 996)
Tuesday 31/12/2024: 9:00am-4:00pm (limited staff - please call 1800 664 996)
Wednesday 01/01/2025: Closed
Thursday 02/01/2025: 9:00am-4:00pm
Friday 03/01/2025: 9:00am-4:00pm

Our opening hours over the Christmas/New Year
period:

See you in 2025!


